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MarineFisheries Advisory 

 

Recreational Black Sea Bass Public Hearing Relocated 

 
 

Tonight’s public hearing on Draft Addendum XXX to the interstate fishery management plan for black 

sea bass, addressing recreational management in 2018 and beyond, has been relocated. The original 

hearing location, the Bourne Community Center, is under an emergency closure due to a burst pipe. 

The new location is one mile down the road at the Massachusetts Maritime Academy. A sign will be 

posted at the Community Center to reroute participants unaware of the change, and the hearing start 

time will be delayed by 15 minutes to 6:15pm. The revised hearing information is: 

 

Black Sea Bass Draft Addendum XXX Public Hearing 

January 9, 2018 at 6:15 PM 

Massachusetts Maritime Academy 

Admiral’s Hall 

101 Academy Drive 

Buzzards Bay, Massachusetts 

 

Refer to DMF’s initial Advisory for full details on Draft Addendum XXX and how to submit public 

comment. It is accessible via our Public Hearing Notices webpage: https://www.mass.gov/lists/dmf-

public-hearing-notices. 
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